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April 12, 2017 
 
Kristine Campbell 
Calder Engineering Ltd. 
905-857-7600 ext. 238 
kcampbell@caldereng.com 
 
Re: 8186 King Street, Bolton 
 
Dear Kristine Campbell, 
 
In your email of April 10, 2017 you requested information regarding the above location. 
 
Species at risk recorded in the vicinity include Butternut (endangered), Barn Swallow 
(threatened), Bobolink (threatened), Eastern Meadowlark (threatened) and Snapping 
Turtle (special concern). 
 
Absence of information provided by MNRF for a given geographic area, or lack of current 
information for a given area or element, does not categorically mean the absence of 
sensitive species or features.  Many areas in Ontario have never been surveyed and new 
plant and animal species records are still being discovered for many localities.  
Appropriate inventory work is needed depending on the undertakings proposed.  Approval 
from MNRF may be required if work you are proposing could cause harm to any species 
that receive protection under the Endangered Species Act 2007. 
 
Species at risk information is highly sensitive and is not intended for any person or project 
unrelated to this undertaking.  Please do not include any specific sensitive information in 
reports that will be available for public record.  As you complete your fieldwork in these 
areas, please report all information related to any species at risk to our office.  This will 
assist with updating our database and facilitate early consultation regarding your project. 
 
If you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact 
ESA.aurora@ontario.ca or Bohdan.Kowalyk@Ontario.ca. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Bohdan Kowalyk, R.P.F. 
Technical Specialist, Aurora District, Ontario Ministry of Natural Resources and Forestry 
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